
Brothers and Sisters, 

Two months of 2025 gone.  I cannot believe how fast the time is going by.  I’m so happy the Eagles won 

the Super Bowl.  What a game, so fun to watch.  Our Charter Night is coming up on April 12th, see the 

attached flyer.  To date we have 10 new members to initiate but we may have more this month.  It’s 

always a great night with friends, food and dancing.  I hope to see you there.   

Fraternally, 

Bernadette  

 


